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Comments: The original intent of the ANILCA cabin special permits was to phase out cabins in designated

Wilderness areas.

Please leave that policy unchanged and keep the the restrictions for permits in place, along with the current

number of times a permit for an ANILCA cabin may be reissued or who may be listed on that permit.

 

The Alaska National Interest Lands Conservation Act (ANILCA) was created to preserve and protect nationally

significant public land in Alaska for present and future generations. Keep it that way!


